
Business meeting, Nice. Section PBP  

 

Attendants:  

Prof. N.N Osborne. Prof. M Vidal-Sanz  

Prof. Leopold Schmetterer  

 

 

At the business meeting, the following items were discussed:  

 

1.- The Chairman (M V-S) presented a brief summary of the financial situation of the Society and briefly 

explained the changes in the management of the Society.  

2.- The issue of making the meeting less expensive and more attractive for young attendants (Residents, 

Master and PhD Students and young post-Docs).  

3.- The issue of new avenues for the meeting. Look for cheaper avenues.  The new venues should have less 

expensive palaces, affordable accommodation for young people and a nearby airport well communicated 

with Europe capitals.  

4.- The issue of fostering young people participation at the oral sessions by increasing the number of oral 

communications in the form of rapid-fire presentations. Perhaps there should be more oral presentations 

dedicated to rapid-fire.  

 

 

Cheers,  

Manuel Vidal-Sanz  

 


